
 

School Newsletter 

4th October 2024 

October Fri 4th: Sue’s Y4 Class Assembly 

Thurs 10th: Emma/Sam’s Y5 

Class Assembly 

Wed 16th: Y3 to National Portrait 

Gallery (Shuhana’s class) 

Fri 18th: Tilly’s Y5 Class Assem-

bly 

Tues 22nd: Y2 to Royal Academy 

Wed 23rd: Y2 to Royal Academy 

Tues 22nd: Parent Conference 

Meetings, 4pm-8pm 

Wed 23rd: Parent Conference 

Meetings, 4pm-8pm 

Fri 25th: Y2 to Windsor Castle 

Fri 25th: End of half-term. School 

finishes at normal time and after 

school club as normal. 

November Mon 11th: Parent workshop: How 

we teach Reading at WTW 

Wed 13th: Y3 to National Portrait 

Gallery 

Mon 18th: Parent workshop: How 

we teach Maths at WTW 

Thurs 21st: Y1 Transport Muse-

um 

Fri 22nd: Y1 Transport Museum 

Fri 22nd: Simon’s Y2 Class      

Assembly 

Fri 29th: Shuhana’s Y3 Class As-

sembly 

Dates for your Diary Messages 

Lost Property 

We have an enormous amount of lost proper-

ty already this term. We will be putting it out in 

the playground at the end of the day each Fri-

day for the next few weeks before sending it 

to a charity shop. It would help us greatly if 

you could write names in the labels - par-

ticularly of coats and jumpers - as we 

would then be able to return them to you. 
 

Parent helpers for trips 

Thankyou to those of you who completed the 

Google Form last term offering to volunteer 

for class trips and to escort classes to the 

swimming pool. We have selected four par-

ents initially for this term who can help us 

walk the children to swimming lessons on 

Mondays and/or Thursdays, and we are cur-

rently getting their DBS checks. I will be in 

touch next term with other parents who volun-

teered when we look at helpers for other trips. 
 

Parent Conference Meetings 

This term’s parent conference meetings will 

be on Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd 

October. This year we are doing the booking 

for these in a different way. From 7pm on 

Thursday 10th October, you will be able to 

book an appointment time using Scopay. 

Please logon at that time to ensure you get a 

suitable time. If you need help setting up a 

Scopay account, please contact the office. 
 

Attendance emails and notifications 

We have started using a programme called 
Studybugs which helps us to monitor pupil 
attendance. You may receive notifications via 
Studybugs if your child is absent and we have 
not been notified by you, or if your child’s at-
tendance falls below 93%. 



Some pictures from our International Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Playtimes at Walnut Tree Walk 

It has been so lovely seeing the children make such good use of our outdoor space this term. The 

extensive redevelopments we have carried out have really helped make play and lunchtimes a 

lovely experience for the children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


